
 
 

WITNEY TOWN COUNCIL 
 
 

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF ANNUAL AUDIT 
 

ACCOUNTS FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2023 
Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 

 

1 The audit of accounts for Witney Town Council for the year ended 31 March 2023 

has been completed and the accounts have been published. 

 

2 The Annual Return is available for inspection by any local government elector 

in the area of Witney Town Council on application to:  

 

(a) Sharon Groth, Town Clerk & Chief Executive 

  

 

(b) Witney Town Council 

Town Hall 

WITNEY 

Oxon 

OX28 6AG 

 

(c) Telephone: (01993) 704379 

Email: info@witney-tc.gov.uk 

Hours and arrangements to view: Monday to Friday 10am to 4pm – by 

appointment 

  

  

3 Copies will be provided to any person on payment of £ NIL  for each copy of the 

Annual Return 

 

Announcement made by (Name of Clerk)  

 Mrs Sharon Groth, PSLCC FCMgr 

 

Date of Announcement  

 21 September 2023 

 

mailto:info@witney-tc.gov.uk

